
Hello Sisters and Brothers 

 

I hope everyone had a wonderful and Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

I had the honor of visiting our new Auxiliary Greater Yamill County #4015 on 2 

November 2023. It was a good meeting and they will do many wonderful things 

for our Veterans. I got to install the President, Chaplin, Patriot Instructor, and 

the Guard. Thank you all for being an officer. 

 

I joined our Post and Auxiliary members of Art Horsell Deschutes #4108 for the 

Starlight Parade in Downtown Redmond on the 25th. It was a little cool but we 

bundled up and had blankets to wrap up in. A big thank you to the members 

who decorated the float, you did an awesome job.  

 

Here we are in December. Christmas is not far away. Just a reminder to check 

with your food pantries, if your Post has them, to see what might be needed for 

Christmas baskets. Also, remember to reach out to someone who is alone. Give 

them a call, send a card, let them know they are not alone. 

 

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a healthy, happy, and prosperous 

Happy New Year! See you next year! 

 

Thank you for all you do for our veterans. 

 

Loyally and Respectfully, 

 

Denise 



 


